
Date: November 10, 2023 
                  

BOARD INFORMATION:  __X__  

 MEETING PREPARATION:  _____ 
 
FROM: Marya Runkle, Ed.D., Director, Education and Business Application Support 
 
THROUGH: Elizabeth Hoover, Ph.D., Chief Technology Officer 
 Melanie Kay-Wyatt, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 
 
TO: The Honorable Michelle Rief, Chair, and 

Members of the Alexandria City School Board 
 
TOPIC:  VDOE Release of Division and School Enrollment  
 
ACPS 2025 STRATEGIC PLAN GOAL: 
Goal 1: Systemic Alignment 
Goal 2: Instructional Excellence 
Goal 4: Strategic Resource Allocation 
 
SY 2023-2024 PRIORITY AREA:  
Academic Achievement 
Redistricting 
K-8 School Analysis 
Class Sizes and Capacity Transfers 
 
FY 2024 BUDGET PRIORITY:  

Reduce Class Sizes 
 
SUMMARY:  
 
The Virginia Department of Education released division and school enrollment numbers on Wednesday, 

November 8, 2023. The official student enrollment report for the 2023-24 school year will be presented to the 

Alexandria City School Board at its November 30, 2023 Board meeting. The data released highlights that the 

overall student enrollment for Alexandria City Public Schools (ACPS) has increased by approximately 300 

students this year compared with last year. ACPS currently serves 16071 students. Our current enrollment 

exceeds pre-pandemic enrollment and is the largest enrollment ACPS has had since 1971. 

 
RECOMMENDATION: The Superintendent recommends that the School Board review the information. 
 
REFERENCES:  
NA 
 
CONTACT:  
Marya A. Runkle, marya.runkle@acps.k12.va.us  

mailto:marya.runkle@acps.k12.va.us

